
 

 

Sunday 19h January, 2025. 

 

  

 

St Paul’s Presbyterian Church 

Napier. 
We celebrate life in Christ 

 

This week we are taking a road-rip to join with St Andrews 

Presbyterian in Hastings, 300 Market St South.  They have invited 

us to join with them and their special guest international choir who 

will be helping to lead in worship. If you have car-share or special 

transport arrangements, let someone know that you would like a ride. 

It would be good if as many St Paul’s parishioners as possible could 

attend. 
 

Prayer Pointers this week 

1.  For ourselves: that we will draw closer to God this year, knowing 

the power of the Spirit within in whatever we are facing, and strength 

to live according to Christ’s priorities. 

2.  Pray for the transfer of power in the US to a new presidency and 

the consequences of this for many Americans. We pray there will be 

those in the new administration who can exercise wisdom, restraint, 

sound judgement and work for the good of all.  

3.  We pray for Coast Vineyard Church, and its Pastor, Sam Harvey.  
 

Are you new here or new to Napier? If this is your first time here 

or you have not been to St Paul’s for some time, feel free to let us 

know.  If you have questions or find yourself on a spiritual search and 

would like someone from the church to make contact, email Mark & 

Carolyn on markkcml@gmail.com  or Bridget at the church office: 

stpaulsnapier@gmail.com  

mailto:markkcml@gmail.com
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THIS WEEK’S NOTICES: 

Weekly Prayer Gathering 

We have resumed Thursdays 9am for half an hour in the church. 

Praying for the church, Napier and the world, informal and as we are 

led. Anyone welcome.   
 

 Serving 26th Jan Serving 2nd Feb 2025 

Greeters:     Bruce & Janice T   Marion F & Ella H 

Offering    Sylvia Low    Liz Willis 
Bible 
Readers 

   Carroll Noble 
 

   Kerry Marshall 

Music    Pam Clare    Dorothy Finlayson 
Grounds    Bruce Tucker    Bev & Mike Coghill 

 

 

 

Recycling former hymn books and bibles 

Our Advent Xmas tree was made of 550 ‘With One Voice’ Hymn 

books and about 150 old New English Bibles, which are now surplus 

to our needs at St Paul’s. If you would like to keep a With One Voice 

Hymn book or an old New English Bible for your own personal 

memento or use at home, there are copies available in the church 

foyer. Please feel free to take one. We have retained over 120 WOV 

Hymn books in good condition for future use at the church.   
 
 

 

For any giving and donations to St Paul’s Presbyterian Church: 

Our Bank Account is 02 0700 00131 01 00 
 

Contact Information: 

Ministers:    Revs Mark Johnston & Carolyn Kelly:        020 473 1186 

markkcml@gmail.com 

Parish Administrator:   Bridget Dunn                            06 835 5359                         

(Office Open Tues–Fri 11am–1.30pm) 

stpaulsnapier@gmail.com          

Parish Clerk: Lynne Arnold                                        027 277 1423 

Muly.arnold1@gmail.com  
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